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First Holy Communion: 

 

It is time for interested parents to 

register their child's name for the First 

Holy Communion programme.  

The date of the celebration will 

coincide with the Feast of Corpus 

Christi, which is Sunday 2nd June. 
 

Sessions will take place in the parish 

hall on a Thursday afternoon or after 

Sunday Mass and there will be a 

preliminary meeting with parents 

and children at the start of February. 

To be eligible, your child will 

currently be in year 3 or above at 

school. To register your child's details 

please contact the parish office as 

soon as possible. A letter will be sent 

to all registered parents in 

December with further details of the 

programme. 
Parish Office 01308 422594 

bridport@prcdtr.org.uk 

 

Drink Bottles: 

Please make sure your child’s drink 

bottle is made of plastic to avoid 

accidents. 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

We had a wonderful end to Anti- Bullying 

fortnight with the creation of the Kindness 

tree in Oak class. It was humbling to hear 

our youngest children describe “how to be 

a good friend.” Well done to the Year 6 

leaders for being such positive role models. 

Fr Keith and Deacon Mark celebrated Mass 

with us this afternoon remembering St 

Catherine.  The children shared their 

knowledge of our patron Saint and 

explained how they follow the Gospel 
values on a daily basis. 

Our brilliant football team will compete in 

the Kenway Cup next Wednesday, wish 
them luck! 

The Christmas brochure will be coming 

home on Monday. We look forward to 

welcoming you to the events. 

Have a restful weekend 

 Best wishes, 

P Fearn 

 

 

Drop Off: 

Please stay with your child until 8:30am 

when their teachers come out to collect 

them. Safeguarding is of the utmost 

importance and we request that you give 

this matter your urgent attention. 
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Christmas Fayre:  

 

Don’t forget, our Christmas Fayre is just after school on 

Friday 1st December. You will be able to buy tokens 

from the PTFA every morning and afternoon. 

 

 

Kids Corner:  

Oak Class have created 

a Kindness Tree which Mrs 

Fearn was very proud to 

celebrate with them. 

 

 
 

            

 

 

 


